



22 November 2017

Ms Edwina Leonard Staff Officer South Dublin County Council County Hall Town Centre Tallaght Dublin 24



Dear Ms Leonard

The Minister for Health, Simon Harris T.D., has asked me to thank you for your letter concerning Tallaght Area Committee Meeting - 31st October 2017 and to let you know the contents have been noted.

Yours sincerely

Paula Smeaton

Private Secretary





Cuirfear fáilte roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge

Department of Health An Roinn Sláinte Teach Haidin Baile Átha Cliath D02 VW90

Hawkins House Dublin D02 VW90

Fón/Tel (01) 635 4148 R-phost/Email ministersoffice@health.gov.ie Sulomh Gréasáin/Web www.health.gov.ie 🗘 Páipéar Athchúrsáilte/Printed on Recycled Paper